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'UPCOMING EVENTS

UC Library Book Sale
Saturday, October 2™
9:30 a.m. -1:30 p.m.
At the UC Library

Tot Lot (Playground)Dedication
- Saturday, October 9, Noon
_ UC Gardens Park
‘Governor and Gullstrand

- UCPG Meeting
Tuesday, October 12"
6:00 p.m. Forum Hall,
'UTC above Wells Fargo Bank
- Full Agenda available at UC lerary
Public welcome

uc C.elebratien Committee
Tuesday, October 12" 7 p.m.
Standley Rec Center
Pubhc welcome

UCCA Board Meeting
Wednesday, Oct. 13"
- 6:00 — 7:30 p.m.
- University City United Church
- Community Room
Public welcome

~ Miramar AIR SHOW
October 15" 16", 17"
9:30 a.m. o 4:00 p.m.
Saturday Twilight Air Show
5:30 to 8 p.m.

Standley Recreation Council
Thursday, October 28"
7:00 p.m. Standley Park
Public Welcome

:UCHS Homecoming vs. Madison
Frlday, October 29" 7:00 p.m.
UC High

Halloween Dance for Grades 5-8
- Friday, October 29*
6:30p.m. — 9:00 p.m.
Standley Rec. Center
Costumes required

neighborhood

Children and parents cross Edmonton on the first green light after Councilman Scott Peters
and Curie Principal Chris Suarez threw the switch to activate the stoplight.

Cheer the Centurions to a Homecoming
Victory Under the Lights

The UCHS Football Booster club
invites the community to the second
annual night homecoming game

Friday, Oct. 29" at 7:00 p.m. Join the
fun as we cheer the Centurions to vic-
tory over Madison High School.
Homecoming was truly a community
event last year. We look forward, once

again, to the terrific support and
cheers of our friends, neighbors and
alums. Tickets to the game are $5 and
may be purchased at the gate, game
night or Monday through Friday the
week preceding the game during
school hours at the school financial
office. See you there!

UCHS Homecoming Hot Spot-Join us for the Tailgate!

The UCHS Booster Club and the
Centurion Alumni Foundation of
UCHS are co-sponsoring the first
annual Homecoming Tailgate on
Friday, October 29, 2004 from 5:15
to 6:45 PM on the Quad at UCHS
immediately preceding the UCHS
Football Homecoming Game. _Only
500 tickets will be sold and all must
be purchased in advance. The
menu will include hamburgers, hot
dogs, potato salad, bbg beans, fruit
salad, brownies/cookies, and non-
alcoholic beverages including lemon-
ade and coffee.

Tickets are $15 (children age 5 years
and under are free) and are available
at the UCHS front office from Norma
Smith, by emailing Elaine Hanson
(rehanson@san.rr.com), from any
UCHS Booster Board member, or
UCHS team representative. Tickets
will also be sold in front of the Von’s
and Henry’s Markets on Governor
Drive on Saturday, October 9" and
Saturday, October 16" from 10:00
a.m. to 2:00 p.m. (cash or checks only.
checks made out to CAF of UCHS).
Five dollars of each...

(cont. on pg.2)
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Neighborhood News...

AFA Youth Basketball League,
grades 1-9, will hold general registra-
tion from October 9 to December 11,
2004 at Standley Park. Registration
fee is $85, and league play begins
January 7, 2005 and ends March 5,
2005. For more information, call Korin
Thorig at (858) 518-1235... We're
waiting to hear if Mr. Phillip Marcus,
our magnificent band instructor at
Standley Middle School, wins the
Barbie Arts Teacher of the Year spon-
sored by Barbie and Mattel toys. The
winning teacher will win $10,000. As
a finalist, Mr. Marcus should learn
who'’s won by the time this newsletter
goes to press ... Barbara Henshaw,
membership chair of UCCA, designed
the yellow ribbons that adorned the
trees in front of Standley Park on 9/11
in memory of those who died at the
World Trade Center in New York, those
who perished in Pennsylvania, and the
Pentagon victims. September 11" was
the third anniversary of this terrorist
attack... U.C. Senior Center, 3813
Governor, has fall fun lined up.
Western Day on Tuesday, October 12"
will begin with exercise to Western
music at 10 a.m., followed by a cowboy
and Indian talk from Ruth Page. A
great western lunch is planned, and
then the Rhinestone Grannies will
entertain at 1:00 p.m. Full kosher
lunches are available on Tuesdays and
Thursdays. The center will be closed
on Thursday, October 7" in obser-
vance of Shemini Atzeret. Senior
Center director, Irene Neimark will
offer a watercolor class from 1 p.m. to
2 p.m. on October 21%. It's only $2.00
for supplies. League of Women Voters
will provide a speaker on October 28"
at 1 p.m. to help folks understand the
issues on the ballot. Remember to vote
on November 2™ ... Standley Park
promises a great Halloween party for
5" through 8" graders on October 29"
beginning at 6:30 p.m. until 9 p.m.
Tickets will cost $5 between the 25"
and 29". At the door tickets will cost
$8. Costumes are required, and prizes
will be awarded. Parents must pick up
children after the dance. Questions?
Call 552-1652.

UC Library

A Big Thank-You to Our Patrons

In these difficult economic times, your
local library relies on your contributions
of time as well as your financial sup-
port. | would like to take this moment
to thank all of you for the generosity
you have shown towards our library—
and your library as well—the University
Community Branch Library.

Recently many patrons have shown
their support for the University
Community Branch Library by offering
their time, talents and money to help
the library provide its essential servic-
es to the community. Presently, we
have a total of 52 volunteers, from
youth to seniors, who are dedicated to
giving our library their time and energy
- efforts that amount to an astounding
number of 700 hours per month! We
feel honored to have so many people
wanting to support us in this manner.

In addition to these wonderful contri-
butions by our volunteers, we have
received very generous monetary gifts
to be used for our library. A $2,500
donation was received from an anony-

DEADLINE

for November issue Is
October 10th
For news, email
caroleucca@sbcglobal.net
For ads, email

uccaADS@hotmail.com

Nature Walks

Adults and children may enjoy a series
of guided nature walks in Rose
Canyon and San Clemente Canyon.
Rose Canyon walks feature a different
topic each week. Walks last about two
hours and are scheduled from 9:00
a.m. — 11:00 a.m. on Saturday Oct.
2nd, 9" , and 30" and from 2:00 p.m.
— 4:00 p.m Sunday, October 24"
Meeting places vary. For information,
contact Debby Knight at (858) 597-
0220, or rosecanyon@san.rr.com.

Marion Bear Park presents Guided
Nature Walks with Don Wetzel the first
Saturday of each month at 9:30 a.m.
Meet at the west side of Marion Bear
Park off Regents Rd. For information,
call 858 581-9944.

mous patron, a gift that will be matched™

by Qualcomm and again by the City o
San Diego. We are hoping that this
donation will be used to support our
childrens’ programs as well as to pur-
chase library materials. Furthermore,
our library is also the fortunate recipi-
ent of a recent $2,000 grant award
from the San Diego Foundation’s
Takahashi Family Fund at the recom-
mendation of Mr. Sam Takahashi. This
donation will also be matched by the
City of San Diego and will provide us
with the opportunity to update many
subject areas of our library’s collection.
Thank you to all of our patrons, vol-
unteers, and contributors for all that
you provide for us. Thank you for all of
your efforts and thoughtfulness.
We still have a long way to go and a lot
to achieve; and to better serve you, we
need your continuing support and
feedback. Please visit your library, for
we are here for you.
Lien Dao
Branch Manager

Friends of the Library

ENTERTAINMENT BOOKS are herel!
You may purchase them at the circula-
tion desk during usual library hours.
The price again this year is $40, and
the Friends earn $8 per book sold.
These funds, like those received from
book sales and donations, are given
to our University Community library to
purchase things not funded by the City.
In these lean times, this may include
new equipment, programs for children
and adults, and books, tapes, and CDs
for the library.

UCHS HOMECOMING (cont.from pg.1)
...ticket is a tax-deductible donation
to CAF of UCHS and the UCHS
Booster Club. At the gate of the tail-
gate, your ticket will be entered into a
raffle for ultimately cool UCHS Spirit
Wear.

Special Guest of Honor:
Sanchez, our
Olympic Track Gold Medalist, will be on
hand, as will Cheer, Dance, Drill, Step,
and the UCHS Marching Band, to get
everyone ready for the big game!

Felix
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EdUCate’s 11" Annual Taste of the Triangle
to Benefit Community Schools

MMEdUCate!, the non-profit University

City Foundation for Public Schools, is
dedicated to improving the quality of
our children’s education by providing
supplemental resources to the five
University City public schools - Curie,
Doyle and Spreckels elementary
schools, Standley Middle School and
U.C. High School. The foundation has
awarded more than $430,000 in
teacher-submitted grants during the
last 11 years in the areas of literacy,
math, science, technology and the
arts.

EdUCate! raises the majority of funds
through the annual Taste of the
Triangle - an evening of fun, food and
fanciful auction items to be held on
Thursday, November 18, at 7 p.m. at
the San Diego Marriott La Jolla.
Celebrating 11 years, the Taste of the
Triangle will showcase samples of
gourmet cuisine from area restaurants,
incredible opportunity drawings, the
ever-popular silent auction featuring

~~ baskets stuffed with wonderful gifts,

and student entertainment. A VIP
Reception will be held immediately
prior to the event.

“I's a great event for parents, teach-
ers, the community, and our very sup-
portive businesses to join hands in
helping public education during these
budget-challenged times,” said Liz
Fort, Taste of the Triangle chair.
“Please support our schools with
either an auction donation or by
attending the event- or both! As a foun-
dation, we're hoping to reach the half-
million dollar mark in awards to our
schools, and we need the continued
generosity of the community to accom-
plish this goal.”

Tickets are $30 in advance or $40 at
the door. Look for an invitation in the
mail or call the EdUCate! office at
(858) 677-0989. Proceeds directly
benefit the public schools of University
City. Information can also be found at
www.uc-educate.org.

Every dollar makes a difference.

Banners Salute Scripps Hospital

The street banners on Governor Drive,
Genesee Avenue, and Regents Road
are now featuring Scripps Memorial
Hospital's 80™ anniversary. Scripps
will have a special celebration at the
hospital on October 9" with activities
for the whole family. Scripps asked
UCCA torent some of the University
City banner poles for two and a half
months to publicize this special birth-
day.

Thanks to International City Bank

CEO Jane Netherton, U.C. has this
unique community banner program.
Ms. Netherton committed $10,000 to
the street program which will be cele-
brating its 3 birthday in March of
2005. The artist of the U.C. banners
with the motto, “more than a neighbor-
hood,” is Cassandra Mansfield Allen
who grew up in U.C. Lots of people
have asked exactly what the subject of
the banner is. Cassandra created a
tree as symbolic of the canyons.

Kids Night Out Great for Kids and Parents

Standley Park and Rec. Center will
have Kids Night Out the third Friday of
the month every month from now until
the end of the year. The popular pro-

~.gram is for children ages 4 — 11 and

runs from 5:30 p.m. — 9:30 p.m. The

cost is $10.00 per child. There will
be games, pizza, a G-rated movie,
and fun! For more information, con-
tact Yvonne Bennett at 858-552-
1652 or stop by the Rec. center.

Did you know?..

The groundbreaking ceremony was
held for the Nobel Athletic Area and
North University City Public Library
on September 30"..Representatives
from the Friends of the North

University Community Branch Library,
the City of San Diego Public Library
Department, the Park & Recreation
Department and members of the com-
munity joined Councilman Scott Peters
and the Board of Library
Commissioners at the ceremony...

... UCCA was given two scrapbooks
covering the years 1969-1970 and
1972-73 in U.C. Thanks to Librarian,
Lien Dao, they are now located in the
UC Library for all to see. They are dis-
played in the bookstand at the main
desk as you enter from the parking
(ot
...The Draft EIR for the North South
Transportation Corridor (Genesee
Av./Regents Rd.) is expected to be
released in early October. U.C. resi-
dents will receive a mailing from the
City when it is released. The Draft EIR
will be posted on the UCNorthSouth
Transportation Corridor Study website,
www.ucnorthsouth.com. A six week
public comment period will follow the
release of the report. The City will hold
a public meeting during the comment
period...

...City staff is expected to be on hand
at the October UCPG meeting to pres-
ent information on three roadway
improvements slated for the commu-
nity plan area. The first, the widening
of La Jolla Village Dr. from I-5 to
Torrey Pines Rd., has begun. Next
will be the widening of Miramar Rd.
from 805 east past Executive Way. The
third project will be the reconfigura-
tion of the ramps at 805 and La Jolla
Village Dr. ...

...SANDAG gave a presentation at the
Sept. UCPG meeting. Check the
Sandag website, www.sandag.org for
information on Transnet, the various
projects proposed, feedback and
responses given at the Spring Open
Houses held in communities...

... SANDAG is tentatively scheduled to
present information on the 1-805 & I-5
Corridor Study at the October UCPG
meeting- UCPG Agenda items can
change. Agendas are posted at the
library.
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ComMMUNITY BULLETIN FROM BRIGADIER GENERAL

CARL JENSEN

Commanding General MCAS Miramar

To everyone in the communities sur-
rounding Marine Corps Air Station
Miramar, “Hello!” 'm “the new guy”
here at Miramar and my name is
Brigadier General Carl Jensen.
Periodically, I'd like to take advantage
of this venue to discuss issues or
events going on at Miramar that may
interest you.

The United States military has long-
enjoyed a special bond with the enor-
mously supportive and patriotic San
Diego community, and | now find
myself beneficiary to that relationship.
| pledge to do everything in my power
to strengthen those bonds during my
stewardship, and will endeavor to
ensure that the Marines and Sailors of
Miramar become even more closely
woven into the community fabric. We
take great pride in being soccer moms
and dads, scout leaders, church mem-
bers, PTA volunteers, and net contribu-
tors to our communities. And, as an
integral member of the “at large” com-
munity, | believe it's my duty to keep
you informed of ongoing activities at
Marine Corps Air Station Miramar.

As the steward of Miramar, my pri-
mary objective is to ensure that your
Marines and Sailors are provided the
finest training and support possible, as
many will soon find themselves on the
front lines of the global war on terror,
heeding this great Nation’s call to
arms. In order to best prepare these
heroes to go in Harm’s Way and return
safely, they’'ve got to have top-notch,
tough, and realistic training.
Simultaneously, we strive to provide
outstanding support to the families of
those left behind in our communities,
and care for those returning stalwarts
who have borne the weight of their
Nation in battle. At the end of the day,
our principal job here at Miramar is to
enhance and sustain combat readi-
ness, and also the quality of life that
Miramar Marines, Sailors, and their
families enjoy, all of which is integral to
readiness. In that vein, the community
support and encouragement for those
deployed — and to the families of
those serving overseas — is our

lifeblood. | am indebted to your enthu-
siastic and unstinting support and
understanding as the Nation sends her
sons and daughters to war. I'm con-
vinced that there is no other communi-
ty in the world quite as patriotic, gener-
ous, and supportive as San Diego.
Thank you!

In August, a near-continuous stream
of Marines and Sailors deployed to and
returned from overseas combat
assignments. That pattern will contin-
ue unabated in the coming months,
and the requisite combat training asso-
ciated with that rotation accounts for
the increased air operations activity
around Miramar that you may have
observed. Also, as many of you may
be aware, your Navy/Marine Corps
team has adopted a new concept that
seeks to better integrate naval aviation
forces, called Tactical Air Integration.
Henceforth, each Navy aircraft carrier
that departs for operations will have
aboard it one squadron of Marine
Corps F/A-18 Hornets. This integration
will significantly bolster our ability to
rapidly and appropriately respond to
disparate contingencies requiring avia-
tion support, and increases overall
mission efficiency, effectiveness, and
cohesion. | ask for your forbearance if
the sound of our training is occasional-
ly disturbing — there are currently
three carriers in port and the absolute
requirement to train prior to redeploy-
ment remains tantamount. Much of
this training occurs at night, and
Miramar Air Station conducts continu-
ous operations for 16 hours a day to
accommodate (7:30 AM till 12 mid-
night).

To all our friends and supporters in
the communities surrounding Miramar,
| offer again my thanks and gratitude
for your encouragement and coopera-
tion. | look forward to working closely
with you in order to better serve our
communities, our state, and our
Nation. Semper Fidelis.

Carl B. Jensen
Commanding General, Marine Corps
Air Station Miramar

President’s Perspective...

UCCA is looking for a “few good peo-
ple” who have the time and energy to
devote a “few good hours” to a variety
of projects and activities that we believe
will enrich and enhance our community.
We will have our annual elections on
Wed. Nov. 10". We will be meeting at
our local Library from 6 - 7:30 PM. If
you would be interested in joining the
Board and/or heading up a project,
please call me, Hugh Pates, at 858 -
453 - 0645, or email me at
hpates@ucsd.edu. before Wed. Oct.
13m

Some of the projects that are current-
ly underway and still need helping
hands are: 1) The UC Celebration 2005
committee, which met for the first time
on Sept. 21¢. 2) A Beautification
Project that will be located on Governor
Drive just East of Stadium St. 3) A
community wide clean up project that
will take place in early May. 4) The pos-
sibility of a group volunteering to keep
our medians clean and neat. 5)
Helping hands and minds to raise
money and plan a summer concert

R~

series for 2005 and any other activities~™s:

and/or projects that you or others
believe would make our community a
better place in which to learn, live and
work.

Some residents have recently asked
me how they could join the Association.
In this newsletter there is an application
form which makes that process easy
and convenient. Please take the
opportunity to join with us in our efforts
to create an ever safer, cleaner and
more beautiful University City!

Happy
Halloween !

NOTICE
Flyers or handouts about
businesses or non-UCCA events, activi- |
ties, issues or organizations are neither
inserted nor distributed with the UCCA
newsletter.

4
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Curie Library Ribbon
Cutting, Dedication to
™ Precede Open House

There will be lots of activity and plenty
to see at Curie Elementary
Wednesday, October 13". Ribbon
Cutting ceremony and dedication of
the new library, a Proposition MM proj-
ect, will take place at 5:00 p.m. Open
House begins at 6:00 p.m. The PTA
invites parents and students to Check
It Out, a general introduction to cam-
pus, from 5:30 - 6:00 p.m.

CURIE’S NEW LIBRARY A WELCOME ADDITION TO

Save the date for the CAMPUS
Curie Craft Fair, Visitors will be able to visit the new library between 5:30 p.m. and 6:00 p.m.

before the Open House. The library was formerly housed in a portable class-
room. A permanent building with more space, the new library will also have a
reading garden. Proposition MM funds also paid for the updating of wiring in
all the classrooms at Curie.

Saturday, November 6™

Haven’t sent in your membership? It’s not too late!

7~ UCCA Membership Application
One membership for your entire household for January — December 2004
___New member __Renewal
__General member $15 __ Community Supporter $35 __ UC Community Angel $50
Please print.
Name(s)
Address
Phone E-mail

If you would like to volunteer to help with any of the following that may take place, please print your name below:

UCCA officer Membership
Newsletter distributor Newsletter production
4th of July Celebration Graffiti Abatement
Holiday Tree Lighting Landscaping
Community Cleanup Summer concerts
Traffic Committee Code Compliance
Other

Thank you for your continued support!
Please make your check payable to UCCA, and mail it with this form to:

7~ UCCA Membership, 3368 Governor Drive #121, San Diego, CA 92122
Questions: Hugh Pates, UCCA President (858) 453-0645
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UCHS Football
Booster Club
Provides Support

The UCHS Football Booster Club
invites you to join the fun and excite-
ment in supporting our student ath-
letes. We are pleased to share with
you this quality program and appreci-
ate your participation in supporting
our Varsity, Junior Varsity and
Freshmen teams.

We’d also like to express our sincere
appreciation to the coaches, families
and the community businesses for the
generous support we've received this
year in kKicking off our football season.
It is a privilege to acknowledge the
countless hours in time, energy and
resources  enthusiastically con-
tributed! As a result of the successful
fund raising efforts this season and
the terrific participation of the football
families and support of the communi-
ty, the booster club has provided: 100
new shoulder pads, helmets, a drink-
ing fountain, marker bags, field main-
tenance improvements, professional
filming of many of the games, the
services of a trainer and practice t-
shirts and shorts. These commit-
ments make a tremendous difference
in the quality of the football experience
at UCHS for the players, parents,
coaches and the school community.
The football booster club is again able
to assist in the underwriting of the
expense to provide generator lights for
homecoming.

for Buick
On Sale

Tickets
Invitational
at UC High

The Buick Invitational Golf Tournament

will be held January 1710 -23rd at
Torrey Pines. Did you know you can
buy tickets for the tournament and
support UC High at the same time?
Thanks to the Century Club, you can
purchase single day tickets for $14.00,
and the entire proceeds will go to UC
High! Contact Norma Smith at 457-
3040 x 202 or 455-1391.

Troop 11 Eagle Scoutt candidate Brian Traganza and Sarah Anderson, Standley Park
& Rec. Center Assistant Director, cul the ribbon reopening the Standley Park Trail.
The trail gate will remain open 24 hours for the first time in many years, providing
easy access to the San Clemente canyon. Brian'’s ambitious Eagle Scout project
includes new stairs and other improvements.

ADVERTISING INFORMATION:

Reservations for ad space will be
accepted on a first come-first served
basis beginning the 1st of the
month preceding publication. A
backup list will be maintained.

Please contact Terri Day, UCCA
Advertising Manager at uccaADS@
hotmail.com or 858-874-3900, EXT
108 between 10 a.m. and 3 p.m. only.
Email contact is preferred, if possible.

Ad copy in camera-ready format must
be received by the 10" of the month
preceding publication (i.e., October
10" for November edition) by Terri Day,
Advertising Manager, at
uccaADS@hotmail.com as an
attachment.

Hard copy of ad plus check for the
proper amount made payable to UCCA

should be mailed to:

UCCA Ads, 3368 Governor Drive,
#121, San Diego, CA 92122. Payment
is also due by the 10" of the month
preceding publication.

AD PRICES:

Business card 3.5"x2.0" $45
Double business card 3.5"x4" $80
Quarter page ads 3.5"x4.5" $90

Additional costs incurred for prepara-
tion of ads for publication will be billed
separately.

Advance reservations: Ad space
may be reserved in advance only once
per calendar quarter.

Disclaimer: The UCCA newsletter receives information and advertising from a variety of
sources, UCCA and the publisher cannot and do not guarantee the accuracy of the information or
the complete absence of errors and/or omissions nor do UCCA and/or the publisher assume
responsibility for same. Publication does not constitute an endorsement by the publisher or UCCA.
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Breast Cancer Awareness Month.
Changing your body can
change your life.

Curves 30-minute fitness,
commonsense weight loss program

can help diminish the risk of
breast cancer. If you join the weelc ]
. H 9 H * * of October 11th and bring i
Bill Christensen’s A Quality Painting R b
3 . - 3
Estab. 1978 « License #467224 + Bonded e lmrie st :
Residential & Commercial * Custom Faux Finishes cu e 5 ]
Restoration Services ¢ Hydro-Pressure Washing d i
The pawerto i
We paint by the number... e |
Step | — Estimating! We provide the highest quality job at the most Over 8,000 locations worlduide.
competitive price.
Step 2 — Preparation! Better quality, better details, better results.
Step 3 — Quality Painting! With us, quality is something you can count on. 858-373-2870 7
3316 Governor Dr. ‘
6 I 9 _4 3 5 - 7 3 3 6 UC Markertplace with Henry's e i S
J CllT[Q‘I‘ll m;lmmogmm. ;
—‘_u—._“l .
My family and | are U.C. res'.d?ms- In fact, we're happy to provide www.curvesinternational.com 5
a list Of focal fefEfenCES who will be hﬂpp}’ w S‘peﬂ'k o our bEha’ﬁ *Offer based on firse visic enroliment, minirmum 12 mo. c.d. program; new members only. Not valid with any other offer, j
= T e Valid only 2t participaring locations 10/11-10/16, i -
:

T e e T T e e

yUniversity Cfty
0 e‘g,c.nal Compwer

EMERGENCY ROOM

~ WE WORK IN YOUR HOME
$65.00 AN HOUR
NO CHARGE IF WE DO NOT FIX YOUR PROBLEM
MOST PROBLEMS ARE CORRECTABLE IN ONE HOUR i
Tel: 858-452-0248 Fax: 858-452-8238 E-Mail: ucpcer@san.rr.com J

MAIL EXCHANGE

Not your ordinary mail and parcel cenfer.

4079 Governor Dr.
858+458+1388

D
AL CENTERS |

Come see our new selection of gifts, gift boxes,
candles and greeting cards.

STEVE SHIELDS Service Business/Residential Wiring
Your Hard-Working Repair _
Installation

Neighborhood Realtor

TELESYSTEMS

Telephone Jacks, Fax, Modems, Adddtional Lines
Category 5 Computer Networking, Cable TV

24 Hour Direct Line University City Resident 858-452-7413
619-977-5614 Lic # 807261 619-992-7413 Cell

San Diego, CA

= e, D

BGC Realty & Mortgage

Servicing All Your Real Estate Needs

619-680-5555 Pager

dﬁffna . Jones

SV W\—— Realtor Associate
: : 8334 Clairmont Mesa Blvd. #201
Tutoring for all ages & levels BervDinn, 04 03111

Credentialed math teacher Phone:858-565-2636
Fax:858-565-2662

Reasonable fee !  Coll858-602.7681
(858) 243-3627 Allen _ E-mailjjones_bgcrealy@sbeglobal.net




First Choice Properties is now FamiLy VisioN CARE

ADULT & PEDIATRIC OPTOMETRY

reducing their commissions N

from now until the end of the + Vision Therapy + Laser Surgery Consultants
’ + Learning Related + Low Vision Aids & Magnifiers
year Call fOI' detaﬂs‘ Visual Problems - ol g +Lab on Premises

+ Computer Related
Visual Problems %
=

Lori Miller T
(858) 452-9000 1RP" x

www.everyhomeuc.com

P e B
Ficst Chotce

Properties, lnc.

= s Evenings & Saturday Hours
Insurances Welcome
Including Medicare & Medi-Cal

iss; 0.D., M.
Elien F. Gabel, M.D.

Member American Opiometric Association
Fellow College of Optometrisis in Vision Development

www.optometrists.org/drsneag

& (858) 560-5207

4310 Genesee Ave, Ste#101 (Across from Home Depot next to El Pallo Loco)

6112-A Regents Road
Corner of Regents & Governor

GUESS WHO’S #1 IN

UNIVERSITY CITY REAL ESTATE?

DWD
Doors & Windows

Hardware & Mou[ding
7580 Clairemont Mesa Bivd., San Diegof CA 92111

858.874.3900 doorsdirect.com

YOU ARE!

And that perspective is what
makes Team Bassler so successful

‘We believe your interests come first -
Get the attention you deserve!

JOHN & SANDY BASSLER
Lic. # 628761 Sales to installation...we do it all!

Let us show you... we’re just a phone call away: Doors - Wood, Fiberglass, Steel, Interior, Exterior,
Sliding Patio Doors, French Doors

Windows = Vinyl, Fiberglass, Woodclad, Wood, Aluminum
858) 583-5141 Products available from a variety of quality vendors
( ) Pre-finishing ¢ Custom Mill Shop

(200} 293-26800 : Come visit our showroom! Open Monday thru Saturday
LDWELL
T e UC Family owned and operated |

e e e Visit our website for current specials or call!

(858) 583-5157

Representing buyers and sellers in Clairemont and
University City since 1978. UC residents and volunteers.

Relocation and Mortgage services available.
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